
3/19/20 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

Third Quarter Report Cards: If you did not receive an email with your student's report card yesterday, please email 
the office staff  to let us know. We are sorry for any inconvenience this caused.  

Refunds: Many parents have asked about refunds. At this time refunds are being processed for Athenaeum, and 
lunch credits have already been issued. Refunds for other things are being worked on, and families will be notified as 
decisions are made.  

Packets: You might be asking why is Great Hearts using packets instead of a full online/virtual learning platform? 
The answer is that we are committed to send home high quality assignments that all students can work on 
independently regardless of their access to technology. In the event of a lengthier school closure, we are exploring 
more robust options and solutions to make the necessary technologies available to all families.  
Packet delivery and collection details will be included in tomorrow's daily email.  

As always, stay up-to-date through the Great Hearts Coronavirus Update Page. Wash your hands, practice social 
distancing, and stay safe.   

Sincerely,  

Jack Kersting 
Headmaster 
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